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Name of the 
delegation/ 

Member 
State 

Comments by Member State on the UNDP draft CPD 
for The Gambia 

Country office response 
Action/revision 

made in the draft 
CPD  

Germany We fully support the programme priorities and 
partnerships. UNDP’s work will be an important 
contribution to the sustainable development of the 
Gambia. 

 

We deeply appreciate your acknowledgment of our partnership 
and commitment to the realization of the Sustainable 
Development Goals (SDGs). Germany's unwavering dedication to 
these shared goals plays a crucial role in driving positive change 
and fostering sustainable development in the Gambia. We look 
forward to advancing our partnership for the achievement of 
meaningful results that will positively impact the lives of the 
people we serve. Notably, the UNDP leadership in the Gambia 
has already met with His Excellency the German Ambassador, 
providing a comprehensive briefing on the new country 
programme document (CPD). 
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